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The Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People reiterates 

its position, as communicated by the Bureau to the Secretary-General in their meeting on 22 

March 2017, that it expects that the quarterly reports of the Secretary-General on the 

implementation of Security Council resolution 2334 (2016) to be substantive, in writing and 

to clearly show whether the parties are in compliance or non-compliance, and in case of the 

latter to contain, as requested in operative paragraph 12, concrete mechanisms to ensure full 

and effective enforcement of resolution 2334 (2016). 

 

The Committee stands ready to provide input to the reports of the Secretary-General, 

particularly considering the far-reaching implications of illegal Israeli settlements for the 

realization of the inalienable rights of the Palestinian people and the achievement of a fair 

and lasting peace between Israel and Palestine on basis of the two-state solution. 
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